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13.06.2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you of some changes within the leadership structure in school from 

September 2024. 

Mrs Dunn, our Executive Headteacher, is retiring at the end of this year and we would like to thank 

her for her amazing hard work and dedication to our children, families and staff over the last 6 

years! 

We are pleased to welcome Mr Ryan Lewis as our new Headteacher. Mr Lewis will be based at 

Knowleswood full time, he is an experienced Headteacher and is looking forward to leading our 

school and continuing to drive our improvement journey forward. Fortunately, Mr Lewis is able to 

join us frequently in school as soon as next week, so the transition leading up to his start in 

September will be well planned and thorough.  

Clare Cosgrove and Leanne Truesdale will be Deputy Headteachers, supporting Mr Lewis and 

ensuring the smooth day to day running of school with a focus on teaching and learning alongside 

safeguarding and personal development. 

Our Assistant Headteachers will remain: 

Gareth Lloyd – SENDCo 

Danielle Noble – KS2 and Curriculum Lead 

Serena Odedra– KS1 and Early Years Lead  

We will continue to be members of Exceed Academies Trust. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards 

Knowleswood Leadership Team 

 


